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R8 Hearing Clerk

From: Bell, Marlon
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 11:43 AM
To: public.works@cityofnewcastle.org
Cc: jTBarton@westongov.com; R8 Hearing Clerk; Lee, Dale; Abigael Hughes; Anthony Rivers; 

Ashley Stegeman; Ellis, Bradley; Clay Vanhouten; Lewis, Dennis; Doug Evans; Emily Libert; 
Erica East; Stueckler, Hannes; Jennifer Escobedo; Justin Latham; Hendon2, Keenan; Kim 
Parker; Lillian Freed; Baron, Mark; markp; Matthew Peterson; Ruth Heald; Sara Budge; 
Sarah Geffre; stanley.miller@wyo.gov; Tyrel Owens; Cantor, Tiffany; Rathbone, Colleen; 
Wells, Ellen; Harris, Jamie S.; Langenfeld, Matthew; Bearley, Mia

Subject: Closure of Administrative Order – Weston County Mallo Camp WY5600515, Docket No. 
SDWA-08-2025-0004, Weston County

Dear Mr. Stumpff, 
 
The EPA has decided to close the Administrative Order (Order) regarding the public water system specified in 
the subject line. The EPA has determined that there are no remaining requirements of the Order.  
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations 
(drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water regulations may result in a 
court-imposed injunction and/or penalties.  
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
Marlon Bell, MACL 
Physical Scientist  
EPA Region 8 | ECAD | SDWA Enforcement Unit 
1595 Wynkoop Street, 8ECA-W-S, Denver, CO 80202 
Office: 303.312.6539 | Bell.Marlon@epa.gov 
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